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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As I am sure most of you are aware Mrs Heffernan, Teaching Assistant in Year 4, has not been with us in 
school for the last year after becoming very seriously ill.  
 
She has been part of the team at All Saints’ for an impressive 20 years, both as a teaching assistant and 
lunch time supervisor and has been a highly regarded member of staff. Linda has always been an asset to 
the team and specialised in working with children with additional needs - her expertise and compassion 
will be greatly missed. 
 
We are very sorry that she has unfortunately now decided to take retirement on ill health grounds, so 
will not be returning to All Saints’.  
 
Due to the nature of her illness she is having continuous physiotherapy and to in order to provide support 
financially, All Saints’ are looking arrange a collection. If you would like to make a contribution, please 
leave your donation with the office. 
 
We are sure you will join us in wishing her well and a continuous recovery. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Debi Cossins   Sandra Sutherland 
Executive Headteacher   Associate Headteacher 
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